
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior 

School Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary 

 Year 6 Lee Valley visit—

Monday 20th June 

 Buddies visit to the cine-

ma/park—Tuesday 21st 

June 

 Year 4 visit to The Houses 

of Parliament—

Wednesday 22nd June 

 ‘Dress in Blue’ day for 

Wateraid—Friday 24th 

June—£1.00 donation 

 3S Class assembly—

Friday 24th June 

 Science Week (‘We Are 

Athletes!’) - Monday 27th 

June—Friday 1st July 

 Coffee morning for Year 2 

parents to meet Year 3 

teachers—Wednesday 6th 

July  @ 9.0am 

 Year 6 sleepover—Friday 

8th July 

 Joint Summer Fete—

Saturday 9th July 12—

4pm 

 Year 6 production—

Wednesday 13th 5.00pm 

& Thursday 14th 6.30pm 

 Walton-on-the-Naze vis-

it—Friday 15th July 

 Year 6 Southend visit—

Tuesday 19th  July 
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  
6O won the punctuality trophy with 0 lates and 5L won the attendance trophy 

with 99% attendance. Excellent, well done!  Punctuality is still an issue in sever-

al classes. Please make sure your child is in school on time. 

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

 SPORTS DAY 
Sports Day is on Thursday 30th June at Oak-

thorpe Park, Oakthorpe Road (next to Palmers 

Green mosque). Years 3 and 5 at 9.30 a.m. and 

Years 4 and 6 at 1.00 p.m. (weather permitting.)  

     We need as many parents/carers to help run 

the events or just cheer the children on. If you are 

available please give your name to the office or Mr Hunt and 

Mrs Ucar who are organising the event.  

NEW GOVERNORS 

We are pleased to announce that Jack Briggs (parent of Aimee 

in Year 3) is our new parent governor, joining Daniela 

Savavska-Tsang in representing you all on the Governing Body. 

We also welcome Richard Criddle, of St Cuthbert’s church as a 

new PCC governor. We look forward to working with them both 

from September. 

ADVANCE WARNING—FOOTWEAR 
When you are buying footwear 

for September, please DO NOT 

buy boots of any description. All 

shoes should be completely 

black with no visible logos. 

Thank you. 

SEND FOOTBALL 
A few of our children attended an inclusive foot-

ball festival where children of all abilities were 

able to access and play football with friends from 

other schools. Despite the rain they had a lovely 

time exploring the Tottenham Hotspur Training 

Ground and scoring goals in their youth acade-

my. A big thank you to Mr Hunt and Mrs 

Gavriel for organising a great event!  


